Elim Christian College

Thursday 18th May 2023

To the parents of our Mt Albert Campus prefects,

On Thursday 25th May we will be taking the prefects to the Ellerslie Event Centre to plan for
our school ball. The school ball will be on Saturday 5th August this year and the theme is “A
Night in Venice”. The visit to the Ellerslie Event Centre enables students to visualise the
space and collaborate with the Botany Campus prefects. It's an enjoyable trip out.

We will be leaving our Mt Albert Campus at 12.45pm and will be back at school by 3pm.
The students will be travelling by private vehicle.

If you have any questions, please feel free to get in touch.

Kind regards,

Julie Nola

Assistant Campus Lead
Julie.Nola@elim.school.nz



